

Dear Members and Webinar Participants,

We are grateful to our board member, Dr. Keith Hampton, for leading a webinar for us last Saturday, July 18, on the topic of leading Virtual Choir Rehearsals. Keith gave us not only encouragement and hope for 'going forth', but also a very practical and philosophical guide for leading our singers and creating an environment of trust. Thank you, Keith, for your unsinkable spirit of determination and optimism! And thank you to members of his Chicago Community Chorus for joining us and showing us how it can be done with such joy!

Whether or not you were able to join us, we are happy to share some of the information that was shared in the webinar with you.

You can find a portion of the main presentation on our <u>Youtube channel</u>. (The recording begins after the warm-ups.) The breakout rooms are not included in this video.

You can also download <u>Notes from Keith's presentation</u>, along with some useful information that was shared by participants in the Chat Room.

We are working on plans for future webinars and will send out information as it becomes available. Please feel free to contact us with any questions or suggestions.

Join our <u>organization</u> and our <u>Facebook group</u> for more resources and support! If you enjoyed this webinar, please consider making a donation. For more information see below.

Blessings to you in your music ministry,



Michele Hecht UCCMA President

## Who are we?

The United Church of Christ Musicians Association, Inc. (UCCMA) is a non-profit, national organization with a membership made up of musicians, clergy and interested laity. We are a grassroots, member-supported association run entirely by volunteers. You can help us continue to offer innovative workshops, webinars and conferences by becoming a member (if you are not already) and/or by making a tax deductible donation. Thank you!

## I wish to donate to UCCMA

As always our website address is: <a href="https://uccma.wildapricot.org/">https://uccma.wildapricot.org/</a>
If you need help or have questions, you are welcome to simply reply to this email.

UCC Musicians Association is here for you!

United Church of Christ Musicians Association PO Box 370631, West Hartford, CT 06137
<u>Facebook • Twitter</u>